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It is an ominous sight to see flocks of vultures circling the mountain 
of putrefied garbage at the municipal dump.  Some circle while oth-
ers perch and peck through the rubbish finding something rotten to 
eat.  Another sight even more disturbing is to see a truck laden with 
refuse pull up to the dump and a pack of “tweens” jumping on the 
back, swarming over the “fresh pickings” even before it passes 
through the gate. I wonder; what does the future hold for the chil-
dren of the dump?  
 
I believe that we can make a difference in the lives of children that 
live on the fringes of society. I believe that Jesus Christ and the lo-
cal church are the hope of the world.  The “Bread of Life Kids Club” 
draws together these marginal children and a group of Mexican vol-
unteers, most of whom also live at the dump. Together we help 
these little ones to discover moral values and Biblical truths through 
games, activities, crafts, worship, and just plain old fashioned fun. 
Prizes are given for the children’s accomplishments such as com-
pleting their memorization of Bible verses. 
 
 Together we have blessed these children and their families with 
groceries, school supplies, clothing and snacks. We are preparing 
to start a breakfast feeding program so these children can go to 
school and concentrate on their studies and not on their stomachs. 
Three things must happen first before this breakfast program can 
become a reality. First the roof on the church must be finished.  We 
are back on track and have rehired the brick mason and a helper.  
We project the Church’s first floor roof to be finished in January, as 
the Lord provides the funding. 

Our ministry team at the municipal Dump 

Making a difference and bringing hope, one life at a time. 



All contributions are tax deductible 
Make checks payable to L.S.M.I. 

(Lee Short Ministries International) 

 Having Fun! 
  Building the Faith... 
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Next, we need the kitchen and the utensils (bowls, 
spoons, cups, etc.) to prepare and serve the food. Last 
and most important, we need sponsors for these chil-
dren so that we can feed and care for them. For less 
than a dollar a day, $25 a month, you can sponsor a lit-
tle one.  Will you step up to the plate and sponsor one or 
more of these children so they can have a  better life? 
Fill out the enclosed form and drop it in the envelope, or 
email us today.  You can also send a gift to the general 
fund to support this ministry.   
 
Act today and change a life.  
 
Carol and I are grateful for this opportunity to represent 
you on the field.  We cannot do it without your prayers 
and support. 
 
 Together We Make a Difference, 

Finding value in what others discard... 


